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TWELVE SENIORS 
KETUKNING
Twelve members of the 
eleventh grade are 
planning to return 
next year for the com­
mercial course con­
sisting of typing, 
bookkeeping and ac­
counting, general busi­
ness, shorthand, and 
possibly chemistry.
Those returning are 

'Christine Pinch, Pran­
ces Blssette,Elsie Mae 
Pace, Libby Phillips, 
Rachel Jones, Mildred 
Beard, Kenneth Parmer, 
John C, Finch, Charles 
V/illiams, Hugh Jornl- 
gan, Herman Anderson,
 ̂and Richard Stott..

Members and leaders 
of the 4-H Club se­
lected candidates for 
school health queen 
and king at their last 
meeting.Elsie M. Pace, 
Josephine Lainm, . and 
Richard Stott v/ero ex­
amined by the county 
nurse March 17, but it 
is not yet known who 
was the healthiest.
If one of these club
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Grades Compete 
In J^r K<sce
In the gram-r:iar grades 

competition la heavy 
to sec who can bring 
the most jars for the 
Victory Garden cam­
paign. At present Miss 
Butler is leading with 
a total of 72 cans. 
Others in the race ara

Mrs. Glover--- ‘-57
Miss Quinn------ 46
Miss CharIton---38
Mrs. Undcrwood--30
Miss Thompson 29
Miss Floctv;ood--2S
Miss Batts------ 26
Miss Rhodes----- 10

A picnic will be giv­
en to the room that 
brings tho most cans.

members is victorious 
in the County Health 
Contest, he will bo 
judged in a district 
contcst,and if ho suc- 
ceods there, he will 
be one of the twolve 
candidates for State 
Health Queen and King.
Picture's of tho club 

have boon made to be 
displayed Y/ith other 
clubs in the county.
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, FOR 
A l l  O c c a s i o n s
Be it coimencemont, a 

dance, or tho ovory- 
day occasion of keep­
ing yourself looking 
your best, v;e know 
just the hair style,

ALL TYPES OF SERVICE

facials 

m<3nicures 

{^ermonerit waving 

oil shempoos

heir styles-h<3ir tinting 

YOUR BEAUTY 
SHOP

PHONE 3^01 WILSON.N.C
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